The Hightand Church of Chirist

11100 E. Seven Mile Road Detroit, Michigan 48234

November 7, 1973

Dear Brethren:

"LET THE BIBLE SPFAK" is the name and concept of & new
radio ministry that the Highland Church has begun. The five-
minute program is aired'on station WMUZ at 103.5 FM esach eve-
ning at 7:30 Monday through Thursday, and at 8:30 each Friday
evening.

The purpose of this letter is to ask that you help us %o
"noise abroad™ this information in svery way that you can.
Our intent in presenting this program is to present what God's
word says sbout the church and salvation,and hopefully encourage
more diligent study of the Bible on the part of the general
public,.

May God give us much fruit in His vineyard as we together
toll on.

Yours in Him,

Kent Sutherland

A Friendly Welcome Awails You




